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Regulation 50 – NO MEDICAL RECORD BOOK – NO RIDE
Riders WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO RIDE if they are unable to produce their Medical Record Book (MRB) to the Declarations Clerk at a meeting.  If you do not have an MRB in your possession, please call the PPA Office immediately.

Provision is made for riders who do not have their MRB due to extenuating circumstances as follows:

1. Any rider not able to produce an MRB MUST notify the BHA Chief Medical Advisor (BHACMA), Dr Jerry Hill by 9am on the day of the race by calling 07788 567440.   No consideration will be given after this time under any circumstances.

2. The Rider must have the following information to hand:
a. The meeting they wish to ride at.
b. The meeting and date where they last rode.
c. The date and nature of the last injury which stopped them from riding (race-riding or gallops).
3. The BHACMA will contact relevant parties and, if satisfied, the rider is fit to ride (FTR) the relevant Senior Doctor on the day will be contacted by the BHACMA and informed accordingly.
4. Riders should contact the BHA Medical Department (020 7152 0111) to obtain a replacement MRB (A fee will apply).
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